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The General Education Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on 
September 2, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. via Zoom.  
 
The subcommittee approved minutes of the March 19, 2021, General Education Subcommittee 
meeting.  
 
Dr. Mauricio welcomed Dr. Briggs as a new subcommittee member and provided background 
on the subcommittee duties and General Education policies. 
 
The subcommittee unanimously denied the requests to include the following courses in the list 
of courses that satisfy the General Education Core Curriculum. The subcommittee determined 
the scope of the courses was too narrow to satisfy the General Education Core Curriculum:  
 

Area II, Life Sciences  
PATH 1103E, Plant Microbiology  
PATH 1113E, Plant Microbiology Laboratory Online  
 

The subcommittee unanimously approved the request to include the following course in the list 
of courses that satisfy the General Education Core Curriculum:  

 
Area IV, Humanities and the Arts  
MUSI 2600, Introduction to Media Music  
 

The subcommittee unanimously denied the request to include the following course in the list of 
courses that satisfy the General Education Core Curriculum.  The subcommittee determined the 
course does not meet the General Education Learning Outcomes for the core area for which it 
was submitted for consideration. 

 



Area V, Social Sciences 
AGCM 2200, Communicating in Agricultural and Environmental Sciences  

 
The subcommittee discussed a student appeal to satisfy Area IV, World Languages and Culture, 
with AMSL 1010, AMSL 1020, AMSL 2010, and/or AMSL 2020. After discussion, the 
subcommittee voted to deny the request. The subcommittee response will be sent to the 
Educational Affairs Committee.  
  
The subcommittee continued discussion of proposed changes to the General Education Core 
Curriculum at the University of Georgia.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:32 a.m.  
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